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Dear Dept. of Financial Protection and Innovation,

I urge you to reconsider any proposed rules or regulations that would force fees upon
Californians for accessing their hard-earned wages. Let's work together to create a fair system
that benefits everyone.

Access to our hard-earned wages should be a given, not something we have to pay for. These
fees are especially unfair to those who are already struggling to make ends meet. Please
reconsider PRO 01-21. 

Laura Christian
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